
GMR COVID-19 Uniform Cleaning Decontamination Procedures 

All field employees should maintain spare clean work uniforms at their place of work so that 

potentially contaminated uniforms can be exchanged upon return to quarters or deployment facilities. 

GMR ground employees are encouraged to carry a spare uniform in the unit to facilitate rapid 

change-out when necessary. 

When laundering uniforms, please follow the GMR COVID-19 Uniform Cleaning Decontamination 
Procedures. 

These guidelines, as well as additional COVID-19 resources, can be found on the GMR Emerging 
Infectious Diseases web page.  

Please forward this information to your teams as appropriate. Contact your Regional Director of 

Safety if you have questions about any of these procedures.  

Thank you, 

Tom Baldwin

GMR Vice President of Safety 
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